
Sister Nibedita Govt. General Degree College for Girls 
NOTICE 

Notice No.:- 148/07/19                        Date: 31.07.2019 

Students who have cancelled their admission for SEM – 1, 2019 are hereby 

requested to collect their Admission fees within 19.08.2019 – 21.08.2019 (12 

P.M. – 2.30P.M.) onwards from the Cash Section. The previous notice issued on 

20.07.2019 has been withdrawn due to extended admission process and some 

major technical issues.  
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